
 

Dr. Chun Yuen Ho 

Phone: +45-65507163 

Email: chuh@sdu.dk 

July 17, 2024 

 

Dear Dr. Chaoping Liu, 

 

I am pleased to invite you to visit University of Southern Denmark from September 

20 to 22, 2024 to discuss on-going projects, and to stimulate emerging research ideas, 

particularly on topics related to transparent conducting oxides for high-efficiency solar 

cells. Additionally, I would be delighted to show you our research laboratories and 

engage in in-depth discussions regarding our future research collaboration. 

 

I sincerely hope that you could accept this invitation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Chun Yuen Ho 

Assistant Professor, 

Centre for Advanced Photovoltaics and Thin-Film Energy Devices,  

Mads Clausen Institute,  

University of Southern Denmark 
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